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Dear Laurel Families,
Happy October!  It is hard to believe that we are already in our 9th week of school.  We have definitely settled into a
routine and we are so impressed with the work our students are doing and appreciative of all the family support.
 We ask families play a critical role in the weeks ahead by ensuring that their students comes to school everyday,
by limiting time on devices, by checking in about school and by encouraging reading nightly for 20 minutes.  

Our theme this month is Bullying Prevention.  Please be a part of this conversation with your student to help
raise awareness about the harmfulness of bullying and the importance of practicing kindness, acceptance and
inclusion.  

Please find the calendar below (and attached) with more information on all that is going on around the school this
month.  For as long as weather permits, we will continue to have our Monday Morning Meetings.  Families are
encouraged to attend.  On October 4th we will celebrate International Walk and Roll to School Day.  Please join
in the fun as we celebrate safe and healthy ways to get to school.  We will finish out our celebration of Hispanic
Heritage Month with a Read In on October 6th and an Assembly on October 13th.  On October 17, Laurel hosts
a Flu/Covid Vaccination Clinic.  Please find more information on the importance of vaccines attached.  Consent
forms will go out the week before the event.  Also on October 17th is our monthly School Site Council Meeting. 
This meeting is open to the public and focuses on developing our Site Plan for Student Achievement.  You can
come in person or join us online by going here.  On October 20th, the PTA is sponsoring a Family Movie Night
featuring Super Mario Brothers.  On October 31st, we have our annual Halloween Costume Parade.  Students
are not to wear their costumes to school.  They will have time to change into their costumes before the parade.
 Please no overly elaborate costumes that require adult help or that are overly grotesque.  Fake blood and fake
weapons are not allowed.  Please also mark November 7-9 on your calendar.  This is the date or our Laurel
Playground Redesign and we will need LOTS of volunteer help.  To sign up, please see the flyer below along with
a QR code.  

Thanks for  staying connected.  You can follow us on Instagram at laurel lions or on Facebook at Laurel Lions

Mr. Stangl

https://www.parentsquare.com/schools/7845/users/7479178
https://ousd.zoom.us/j/81042197016?pwd=N1pYN3hROGcvR05STGlxNDljU2pwUT09









